COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT
OPPORTUNITY

Nonnewaug High School partnered with EdAdvance to provide select students
with Teen Mental Health First Aid Training.
New this year, is an effort to engage our Woodbury and Bethlehem
communities in QPR training.
We would love for you to join us one evening this Fall/Winter.

QPR is a 1.5-hour suicide prevention training program designed to teach
community stakeholders to recognize and refer someone at risk of suicide, the
warning signs of a suicide crisis, and how to respond by following three steps:

Question the individual’s desire or intent regarding suicide;
Persuade the person to seek and accept help;
Refer the person to appropriate resources.

QPR is the most widely distributed gatekeeper training program in the world.
Mental Health First Aid Trainings are certification programs developed

by the National Council for Mental Wellbeing.
Date and Time TBD.

Click here to participate!

*Email Paul Laedke at plaedke@ctregl4.org with any questions.

EdAdvance



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScRTYDwF1aokfTjbNG0-C9rvQJKBACbL1YWs4fqtFlNzZg9vg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:plaedke@ctreg14.org

